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RIBBLE VALLEY BOROUGH COUNCIL
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ROBERT MAJOR
01200 414516
robert.major@ribblevalley.gov.uk
3/2017/0002
10/01/17
Dear Mr Wilson,
RE: Request for observations from Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council on land adjacent to 605 Whalley New Road, Blackburn (application number 10/16/1336) for outline planning consent for retail development.   

Thank you for your consultation regarding the above.  I write to inform you that Ribble Valley Borough Council has no observations to make on this application.

Yours sincerely

ROBERT MAJOR

PRINCIPAL PLANNING OFFICER 
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date:





Council Offices


Church Walk


CLITHEROE


Lancashire   BB7 2RA





Switchboard: 01200 425111


Fax: 01200 414487


www.ribblevalley.gov.uk








Chief Executive: Marshal Scott CPFA

Directors: John Heap B.Eng. C. Eng. MICE, Jane Pearson CPFA
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